From:
 Thuaire, Charles

 Sent:
 04 November 2014 19:07

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Re DOCTOR'S PARKING BAY D38

Importance: High

PI register as objection to **2012/0976/P** for 24 Endell St WC2 ta Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:

From: Pathmanathan Kandiah (NHS CENTRAL LONDON (WESTMINSTER) CCG)

Sent: 30 October 2014 13:20

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: FW: Re DOCTOR'S PARKING BAY D38

Importance: High

From: Pathmanathan Kandiah (NHS CENTRAL LONDON (WESTMINSTER) CCG)

Sent: 30 October 2014 13:16

To:

Subject: Re DOCTOR'S PARKING BAY D38

Importance: High

Dear Mr Thuaire,

It is very disappointing to learn from one of my patients that there are plans to exchange my Parking Bay , reserved for many years for me as the General Medical Practitioner of Covent Garden Medical Centre. I would have thought that out of common courtesy that you would have either written or sent me an email, instead I had to hear your intentions through another source . How very discourteous , and if I am correct in my presumption , with no response from me , you would rightly assume that I had no objection , and would have proceeded accordingly.

Not only am I objecting but I would like this forwarded to your line Manager, with an explanation offered to my patients whom my practice serves and me, why such a deceitful approach was implemented with no warning being sent to the person involved. I would also like this forwarded to the Director of London Borough of Camden, with a copy to the Complaints Team.

It is very essential that the Doctor's Parking Bay should be situated adjacent and in close proximity to the Medical Centre to rush out immediately with the necessary medical equipment to many house bound patients and families with children who require urgent and emergency medical care.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Dr Kandiah Pathmanathan

Covent Garden Medical Centre 47 Shorts Gardens WC2H 9AA